
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, August 2, 2022 4:22 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 2:41 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 8:58 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

-----Original Message-----
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2022 8:47 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: katg1014@yahoo.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 
Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: kathy gilley 
Company: Florida Power and Light 
Primary Phone: (850) 861-5195 

Secondary Phone: 
Email: katg1014@yahoo.com 

Response requested? No 
CC Sent? Yes 

Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/2/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05186-2022 

Please take into consideration that FP&L is already charging all the people in the Florida Panhandle District 1 higher rates 
than any other Florida district and this is not Fair Practice .... They are working on greed and not taking the inflation rates 
on us into consideration at all. .... My bill runs about $100 higher monthly than it did with Gulf Power and we are only a 2 
person senior household ..... we have tried all the cutting back recommendations but it makes absolutely no difference 
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to the monthly cost... whether my home is kept at 79° or 82° the bill remains the same.... Please think of us and 100% 
DENY a rate hike for our District 1.... thank you....  




